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Killarney Provincial Park Lake and Portage Descriptions 
 
CARLYLE LAKE ACCESS POINT, Killarney Provincial Park 
 
About your route:  
Killarney Provincial Park (KPP) offers dramatic scenery and a variety of routes for the novice to 
experienced paddler. The Carlyle Lake area is a favorite for many visitors because of its easy access 
to other lakes in the park. Carlyle is centrally located and makes for a great starting point when head 
east or west!   
 
To estimate tripping times we use an average paddling time of 3-4 km/hour (this will vary 
depending on the group’s experience and weather). Please keep in mind that camping on sites in 
KPP is first come, first serve; a spot on a specific lake is reserved, not a specific site. The following 
is an outline of the trip; please let us know if there are any questions about this route.   
 
Getting started:  
The Carlyle access point is located on the north side of Hwy 637, 50km west of the Hwy 69 junction 
and 10km east of the main gate at George Lake. Reservations for Carlyle must be obtained from the 
park’s main office at George Lake. Unlike most other lakes in the area, Carlyle allows access to 
motor boats but this is restricted to cottage residents. The access road is only a few hundred meters 
long; park here during the trip, but make sure to put a parking permit in the vehicle.  


